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Subject: Q&A for RFP S20111 UPRR Bridges and Structures Inspection Services 

 
The following pages contain responses to questions submitted by prospective Proposers.  

Do not submit the attached “Q&A” document in your proposal. 

 

Q1. If there is an incumbent for this contract, who is the incumbent firm? 

A1. Biggs Cardosa Associates. 

 

Q2. On page 3 of the RFP under the Notice to Proposers of Limitation of Future 

Contracting, if a proposer is awarded the contract for this RFP, is the awarded 

proposer prohibited from submitting on future RFPs issued by VTA? 

A2. Not necessarily. As stated in that section, “Proposer(s) selected under this Request 

for Proposals (“RFP”) will be precluded from submitting proposals or bids as a 

prime contractor or subcontractor for any future procurement with VTA if the 

specifications, requirements, scope of services and/or for such work were developed 

or influenced by the work performed under the contract resulting from this RFP. 

 

Q3.  What is the engineer’s estimate or estimated contract value? 

A3.   VTA is unable to share this information. 

 

Q4.  Would the VTA consider electronic only submissions? 

A4.   Please refer to Addendum 1 to the RFP for changes to Proposal submissions. 

 

 


